To the Petersburg Mayor and Assembly Members:

Summary of SEAPA Board Decisions Made at the April 17 Special Board Meeting

As your voting member on the SEAPA Board, I want to provide a brief summary of decisions made by
the board during the April 17" Board meeting.

The board unanimously approved the following projects:

Swan Lake Marine Bulkhead Restoration Project—replaces major parts of the existing bulkhead

Tyee Lake ROV Inspection and Analysis of the Tyee Submarine Cable Project--underwater
inspection of a portion of the submarine cable.

Swan Lake Generating Station Unit #1 and #2 Turbine Runner Cavitation Project--remove and
repair several turbine blades

Tyee Power Tunnel ROV Project—to inspect the intake tunnel. The board amended the
proposal based on staffs’ recommendations to add a test inspection before inspecting the entire
length of the intake.

Respectfully Submitted,

Bob Lynn



